
 

Aloha Class of 2020 ʻOhana, 
  
Parent Meeting, February 19 
This is a gentle reminder that our next parent meeting will be on Wednesday, 
February 19 in Konia 202 at 6:00 pm.  We will be sharing information about 
Ho’olaule’a and Song Contest.  
  
Project Graduation 
The end of the year is quickly approaching and our Project Graduation parent 
committee has been hard at work planning a spectacular event for the class of 
2020.  Project Graduation will take place immediately after commencement on 
May 24.  Please click on the link below to download the Project Graduation 
Permission/Agreement Form.  All students interested in attending the 
Project Graduation Activity must sign and complete the Project Graduation 
Permission/Agreement Form.  There is a $25 registration fee for all students 
in attendance.  Students may come to the ‘Akahi Student Center on Tuesday, 
March 3 – Friday, March 6 and hand in their Project Graduation 
Permission/Agreement Form and their $25 registration fee.  No cash will be 
accepted.  Please make checks payable to Kamehameha Schools.   
  
Download the permission/agreement form here  
  
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 
  
Mahalo! 
Denny Ono 
deono@ksbe.edu 


